
Eagles for Children (EFC) August Recap 

Chatham Hills Golf Members, 

During the month of August we made Six Eagles, bringing our total to 46 Eagles and 
$51,000 raised for our local children’s charities. I had a golf member say to me last week 
how remarkable it is that such a small contribution ($4) from our members can grow into 
such a large amount for kids in need in our community. 

As we enter September, the most important activity, aside from making eagles, is to ensure 
that we get all our children’s charity nominations submitted by the September 15’th 
deadline. To date we have 8 local Children’s charities that have completed the grant 
nomination process, and 2-3 more that are in process. If you have any questions or need 
help with this process don’t hesitate to reach out to our CH EFC team Emily Andersen, Tina 
Burks, Roger Harvey, Brandon Snell or Gary Warzala. 

Back to golf, and thanks to the following players for showing off their golfing skills by 
making Eagles in August:  

First, Ryan Andersen made his first Hole in One ever on #8. Congratulations Ryan!!! Also, 
Mike Phillips (5), Joe Copeland (7), Brad Moore (17), our 6-time Men’s Club Champion Matt 
Pate scored his first eagle of the season on #17. and Gary Warzala (1) joined our 2025 
Men’s Club Champion Johhny Hart in the 3’rd Eagle club. 

Please make sure that you stop in the Pro Shop and have your Eagle recorded. If we missed 
recording your attested Eagle (i.e. you don’t see your name above for the month of August), 
please reach out to us. Even if you opted-out of the EFC program your Eagle still counts 
and raises money for our children's charities.  

Below are some additional EFC program updates: 

• Grant award recipients will be chosen by October 1 by our CH EFC team. A Grant 
Awards event is being planned at Chatham Hills in November. More details to come. 

• Every month, 100% of all money raised is sent to the EFC Foundation in Michigan. 
The Foundation will return 100% of our money in the form of checks to our selected 
charities in October / November as well as send out all charitable tax documents to 
members in January. 

Thank you again for the continued support and excitement you are generating on the 
course. Let’s go make some Eagles for the Kids! 

 



Brandon Snell & Gary Warzala 
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